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Travel Vouchers  
 

Dear 2nd Episcopal District Family, 
The Bishop’s Office in coordination with the United Negro College Fund (UNCF) and Southwest 
Airlines has come together to create a great opportunity to assist college students who are active in 
the local church of the 2nd Episcopal District. 

  

Eligible students will be able to obtain travel vouchers from Southwest Airlines for approved air travel 

between home and school during the semester. 

  

To obtain the travel vouchers students will need to send an email to the Bishop’s office detailing: 

o How the travel assistance will be helpful to the student. 

o Dates and locations of travel  

This information can be emailed to the Bishop’s office @ jld123bishop@yahoo.com. 

  

Emails can be sent immediately, regardless of when travel is anticipated, since travel vouchers are 

limited and will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  

Emails can be sent immediately, regardless of when travel is anticipated, since travel vouchers are 

limited and will be awarded on a first come, first served basis.  

  

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Rev. Vernon Ware at (240) 375-0379 or by email 

@ RevWare@reidtemple.org. 

  

God Bless, 

 

#4REAL 

"Empowering the People" 
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